W.H.A.T. (Windsor Happenings Around Town)
October 2014

The Windsor Grade School wants your BOX TOPS for education & Aunt Millie’s Bread
labels. You can drop them off at the Storm Library, Windsor Food Center or send them with a
child to the school. This is a very easy way to contribute to your local school.

Peace Meal Senior Nutrition Program: Delivery available Monday — Friday. Soup and Salad
Luncheon at the Community Building on the 1st and 3rd Wednesdays of the Month. The Peace
Meal Senior Nutrition Program suggests a donation of $3.50 for each congregate and home
delivered meal. No older person shall be denied a meal because of their inability to contribute

towards the cost of the meal. We accept the Ilinois Link card. To make a reservation please call
Janine Dallas at 459-2705.

Windsor United Methodist Church is now having Sunday evening services at 6:30pm. Please come join us.
Pastor Dan Arbogast and wife Brenda lead the worship service. Everyone Welcome!

Qctober 4

BUMHR, . . .
"gfff"" Town Wide Rummage Sale. Get your Fall cleaning done and be ready for the town wide

i rummage sales.
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Mums n’ More- The members of the W.H.A.T. group will be selling mums and other plants on Rt. 16 across
from the Grocery Store.

Vendor’s Galore on Maine St.
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PTO Soup Supper and Carnival. The PTO is trying to raise funds for a new sign for the front of the Grade
School. 5-8 pm Meal will include: Choice of Potato or Chilli soup, hot dog, carrots/celery, chips, desert and a drink.
Advanced tickets $5, at the door $6. Also a kids meal option advanced ticket $2.50, at the door $3. Raffles during the

soup supper. Looking for items to be donated as raffles. Contact info: Karen Boyer 254-5952, Rhonda Howard 243-6559,
Mary Sims 273-8579
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November:
Veterans Day program at the high school. Everyone is welcome to attend.




